
Willow (Term 5, 2023/24) – Stop Motion Animation



In week one, we learnt about the 

history of animation and made our 

own thaumatrope to test out. The 

children really liked to see their 

finished products and enjoyed 

making their own designs too. 



In week 2, we learnt how 
to use the cameras for our 

stop motion animations. 
We were surprised how 

many images we needed 
to make just a few 

seconds of animation. 



In week 3, we 

learnt how to use 

canva. We 

tinkered with the 

different features. 



In week 5, we used our 

storyboards to plan our stop 

animations. We needed to 

make our characters from 

plasticine and have a 

background for our animation. 

We then took photographs very 

carefully and without moving 

the camera, of our character in 

different positions. 


